September 6, 2017
Re: Notice of Motion on Community Planning in North Central Green Line Communities
To: Mayor Nenshi and Council

On behalf of the Crescent Heights Community Association Planning Committee please accept
this letter as our endorsement of the above Motion put forward by Councillor’s Farrell and Carra.

While we embrace and are excited by the City’s initiatives such as Green Line and Main Streets,
there is also a feeling of apprehension, vulnerability and concern that these major developments
will change our wonderful community and make it less desireable as a place to live and less
diverse than it is today.

This motion indicates that Councillors Farrell and Carra understand and acknowledge our issues
and concerns. Please approve this Motion.

Sincerely,

Dennis Marr

Director, Planning, Crescent Heights Community Association



